
Week Beginning 5th November 2018 

 

Our week began with a whole school trip to Holyrood Church in 

Stubbington, where we laid our painted poppy stones as a tribute to 

those who died in World War 1. 

 

 

 

 



In literacy we have been writing letters. We used our imaginations to 

write home to describe how we might have felt as soldiers fighting in 

the trenches.      

In maths we continued to learn about subtraction using number lines 

to help us. 

At the forest we used our senses to explore the woods as the 

Autumn season continues. 

 

 

 

 

In phonics we have been learning our split vowel digraphs and 

recapping the alternative sounds for these.  For example, a_e makes 

the same sound as ay, ai and a.  This week we have also learnt that 

ow can make two sounds, ‘ow’ as in cow and ‘ow’ as in snow. 



We look forward to seeing you at our year group assembly next 

Thursday at 2.30pm. 

 

 

 

 


